
Newsletter for Parents and Carers:   26/11/18 

 
Thank you to everyone who completed our school survey 

On Monday, 26th November our Choir took part in a Concert at 
The Sage for Angels of the North charity. They spent the whole 
day practicing before having tea at Sambuca’s and the concert 
in the evening. A number of our children sang solos, which were 
beautiful. Over 400 children took part  in this amazing event 
which is in it’s 10th year. 

 Strongly Agree Strongly  
Disagree 

My child likes school. 100% 0% 

My child feels safe at our school. 100% 0% 

This school meets my child’s particular needs. 100% 0% 

The school ensures my child is well looked after. 98% 2% 

My child is taught well at our school. 100% 0% 

School helps my child to develop skills in Reading, Writing and 
Maths. 

100% 0% 

There is a good standard of behaviour at our school. 99% 1% 

Our school deals with any cases of bullying effectively 
(Bullying includes repeated and persistent name-calling, cyber, racist and homophobic 

bullying) 

98% 2% 

Our school helps to support my child’s learning. 100% 0% 

This school responds well to my concerns. 98% 2% 

The school keeps me well informed. 98% 2% 

I would recommend our school to another parent YES 100% NO 0% 

Many comments from parents and carers included: “My child thoroughly enjoys 
school and looks forward to attending every day.” “The school gives my child 120% 
care and help.” “Great friendly approachable staff.” 
One piece of feedback was that parents and carers felt that notification for school 
events were often at too short notice. To rectify this we have allocated a member of 
staff to organise recreational events and ensure they are on the school diary and 



 

DIARY DATES          
   

Friday, 30th November  Christmas Fayre  

Friday, 7th December   Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday, 7th December   KS1 Performance 2 pm 

Monday, 10th December  KS1 Performance 10 am 

Tuesday, 11th December  EYFS Performance 2 pm 

Wednesday, 12th December  EYFS Performance 10am 

Wednesday, 12th December  Christmas Dinner 

Thursday, 13th December  Pantomime at Theatre Royal Reception to Year 6   

      (Pick up from school at approximately 5.30 pm) 

Friday, 14th December   KS2 Carols for Parents 10 am 

Friday, 14th December   KS2 Carols for Parents 2 pm 

Monday, 17th December  KS2 Carols for Parents 10 am 

Monday, 17th December  Party Year 3, Party Year 4 

Tuesday, 18th December  Party Year 1 

Wednesday, 19th December  Party Year 5, Party Year 6 

Thursday, 20th December  Y6 @ Centre for Life  

Thursday, 20th December  Party Year 2, Party Reception & Nursery 

Friday, 21st December Break up for Christmas Holiday 
Return to school on Tuesday, 8th January, 2019 

 
 
 
Every week we monitor our 
children’s attendance. At the 
end of the term the winners 
will have a Dominoes Pizza 
party. Dino’s are in the lead at 
the moment! 

95.1

94.5

96.7
96.3

97.7

95.2

96.9
96.6

97

96.4

97.5

96.4

94.1

97.2

96.3

92

93

94

95

96

97

98

Class Attendance 05/09/18 - 23/11/18 

Thank you to our amazing parents, carers and families for all 
your kind donations to our Christmas Fayre and a huge thank you 
to the ‘Friends of Denbigh’ group for all of their support setting 
up for the Fayre. Tickets for Santa £1.50 are on sale now. Cost 
for entry £1 for which you will receive a strip of raffle tickets. 
We look forward to seeing you all there! 

 
Year 1 Polar Bears had a lovely time yesterday at 

Iona Court. We made a handprint wreath that is 

now proudly displayed in their communal lounge.  


